

Ambition, Altruism, Achievement







ncorporating: Codsall Community High School, Bilbrook CE Middle School & Perton Middle School Executive Headteacher: Mr A Harding BA Hansin PQH

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for signing your child up to Young Voices 2024! (Concert date Thursday 22nd February 2024). This is the first of 3 letters your child will have brought home tonight.

The Young Voices concert needs a dedicated commitment, and although we will be rehearsing in Music club, we also expect that the children practise the songs and dance moves at home. You should have received an invite from myclassmate.ai. Please follow the link and online instructions to create your child's account where they will be able to access all lyric and dance videos. Written instructions how to do this have been provided (letter no. 2)

The Year 6, 7 and 8 YV after school rehearsals will run on the dates below:

October 19th November 16th, November 30th December 14th, January 11th, January 25th

The cost of the trip is £15 which covers the cost of coach and insurance. If your child is eligible for free school meals, they will be entitled to an automatic discount. We are keeping costs to a minimum by not purchasing the YV t-shirts this year, but parents can order audience tickets through school. The cost per ticket is £23 per ticket. If you do wish to pay for audience tickets, please fill in the paper copy audience ticket form (letter 3).

To confirm your consent and make payment, please go to www.parentpay.com. All payments (coach and audience ticket orders) must be made on parentpay by Monday 23rd October. After this date, audience tickets can be purchased directly from the venue (Resorts World Arena).

Kind regards,

Miss J Watton Music Teacher

Codsall Community High School

Elliotts Lane, Codsall, Staffordshire WV8 1PQ Tel 01902 907560 • E-mail office@cc-hs.com www.cc-hs.com

Bilbrook CE Middle School

Bilbrook Road, Codsall, Staffordshire, WV8 1EU Tel 01902 840910 • E-mail office@bilbrook.staffs.sch.uk www.bilbrook.staffs.sch.uk









Eco-Schools



Gainsborough Drive, Perton, Staffordshire, WV6 7NR Tel 01902 758244 • E-mail office@perton-middle.staffs.sch.uk www.perton-middle.staffs.sch.uk